
 

 

 

The Appeal of Real   ̴ Hear It Live! 
 

Celebrate our upcoming 68th concert season and support an extraordinary Bucks County tradition 
with a special advertising opportunity offering you a FREE ad!  View your ad in our program book 
as you experience the classics performed by full orchestra under the baton of Music Director Gary 
S. Fagin and Assistant Conductor Sebastian Grand. 
 
The Board of the Bucks County Symphony Orchestra welcomes advertisers new to the symphony 
and those rejoining us from the past to take advantage of the following special offer: 
 
Enjoy a FREE advertisement in our 2020 Spring Concert program with a fully paid ad 
subscription for the BCSO 2020-2021 season.  Your ad will be included in three programs—Fall, 
Winter and Spring—in addition to this April's program. To further benefit your business, our 
website, which boasts thousands of hits, will also display your business name and contact 
information.  Complete the four easy steps on the enclosed order form and return with 
payment by April 1, 2020.  Join us as we continue the tradition of excellence at our Spring 
Concert    ̴Saturday, April 25, 2020, at Central Bucks High School South, 8:00 P.M. 
 
As a thank you for advertising, we will provide you with two tickets for each of the 3 subscription 
concerts in the 2020-2021 season.  For a full page ad we are pleased to offer four complimentary 
season subscriptions.  Your tickets will arrive in September 2020.  Tickets to the upcoming Spring 
Concert may be purchased in Doylestown at Rutherford’s Camera Shop or the Doylestown 
Bookshop.  Tickets may be ordered online at BucksCountySymphony.org or by sending payment 
to:  
      Bucks County Symphony Society 

P.O. Box 500  
Doylestown, PA  18901 

 
Tickets are $18 in advance, $20 at the door. Seniors tickets are $15.  Students are FREE.  
 
We look forward to working with you and featuring your advertisement. For more information, 
to inquire about being a sponsor, or to check on our ever-popular Family Concert and Pops 
Concert (coming up on March 14), feel free to use the contact information below or visit our 
website.  
 
Thank you for your support of the Bucks County Symphony Orchestra, a great Bucks County 
tradition!     
 
 
Marie Sprenger – BCSO Board Member 
Program Book Advertising 
215-453-1914 
hank_marie_bud@yahoo.com 

 

http://www.buckscountysymphony.org/
mailto:hank_marie_bud@yahoo.com

